
 

 

 

 

28 April 2014 

 

 

 

Dan Hawke 

fyi-request-1629-77e91ab4@requests.fyi.org.nz  

Ref: OIA 1148 

 

 

Dear Mr Hawke, 

 

Thank you for your email of 27 April 2014 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the 

following information: 

 

• How many retail inspections were carried out on the restricted trading days of Good 

Friday and Easter Sunday of 2014? 

• How many retailers were found to be open in breach of regulations? 

• How many of these were issued with fine or prosecution? 

• What was the cost of these investigations?  Or if this is not easily available, how 

many staff were involved on each of the public holidays? 

 

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any 

enquiries regarding your request, you may contact us via email at oia@mbie.govt.nz or 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 

PO Box 3705 

Wellington 6140 

 

Your email was received on 28 April 2014 and a response will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 


